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WINE OF THE MONTH

At Green Fields Market

Olé & Obrigado 
Nortico Alvarinho

Creamy citrus oil, lime and 
yellow apple notes are nicely 
spiced and detailed with 
saline mineral and floral 
underpinnings through the 
long finish. Pairs well with 
seafood, including grilled 
octopus and fried calamari. 
Its citrus notes make it a 
great match for ceviche, and 
it complements creamy and 
tangy cheeses beautifully.

Arca Nova
Vinho Verde Rosé

Fresh aromas of strawberries 
and raspberries, slight bit 
of lime and spritz upon 
opening. Finishes nice and 
dry. It complements the 
flavors of grilled poultry, 
fresh salads, and particularly 
shines with seafood like sushi.

Aguijon de Abeja 
Obrera Malbec

A vivid, fruity red with 
blackberry and black cherry 
character. Medium body, 
bright acidity and a clean 
finish. It expresses spiced 
notes and ripe fruit, with 
tannins that harmonize 
with acidity.
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WINE OF THE MONTH

Rezabal Txakoli
Blanco 2022

Made from 100% Hondarribi 

Zuri, a signature grape of the 

Basque region, this lively white 

wine bursts with refreshing 

notes of zesty tangerine, crisp 

green apple, bright citrus, and 

a hint of saline minerality. Its 

slight effervescence and crisp 

acidity make it a perfect match 

for seafood, sushi, or light 

appetizers. If you love Albariño, 

Sancerre, or Vinho Verde, this is 

your next must-try! 

At McCusker’s Market


